
Wednesday 20th March 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians

Next term, there will be a number of extra-curricular clubs run by members of staff for children in
Reception to Year 6. The majority of our clubs will begin the week beginning Monday 8th April,
(with the exception of Choir & Rights Respecting Rangers) and will end on Friday 11th July.
Please note: there will be no clubs the week beginning Monday 3rd June 2024. All children
taking part in after school clubs must be collected by an adult.

Please be aware that there are limited places in each club and we ask that you only book your
child on one club. Places can be booked on ARBOR. Bookings can be made from 6pm on
Thursday 21st March

Please find details of the extra-curricular clubs being provided below:

St Mary’s

Club Who is it open to? Day of the week Time

Parent/guardian and child
choir

KS1 & KS2 Monday - to start 22.4.24 3.15 - 4pm

Gardening Club Reception, Y1 & Y2 Tuesday 3:15 - 4pm

Board /Playground
Games

Y1, Y2, Y3, & Y5 Wednesday 3:15 - 4pm

Art Club Y1, Y2, Y3, & Y5 Wednesday 3:15 - 4pm

Times Table Rockstar Y3, Y4 & Y5 Wednesday 3:15 - 4pm

Maths Booster Year 6 Wednesday 3:15 - 4pm

Please note: the final Maths Booster club will take place onWednesday 15th May

Rights Respecting
Steering Group

Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 & Y5 Wednesday - to start
17.4.24

3.15 - 4pm



Dance Y1, Y2, Y3, & Y5 Thursday 3:15 - 4pm

SATs Club Year 6 Thursday 3:15 - 4pm

Please note: the final SATs club will take place on Thursday 9th May

Chess Club Y3, & Y5 Wednesday 3:15 - 4pm

FHC Children taking part in
sacramental programme

Wednesday lunchtime

Many thanks

A McClurey & N Bennett

Mrs McClurey & Mr Bennett

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me

Executive Headteacher:Mrs A McClurey | Head of School:Mr N Bennett
St Mary’s Catholic Primary School, Tennyson Avenue, Grangetown, Middlesbrough, TS6 7AD
Tel: 01642 455309 | Email: enquiries@stmarys.npcat.org.uk |Website: stmarys.npcat.org.uk

Part of the Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust


